
Exploiting Christmas
Gazette.net reports that the 26th annual “Christmas Revels,” a
French-Canadian style celebration, will be held this month at
George Washington University.  The December 3 article on the
website points out that the show focuses on the longest night
of the year, the winter solstice.  “Despite ‘Christmas’ in the
title,  this  is  not  a  religious  pageant,  but  rather  an
inclusive  seasonal  celebration  that  is  meaningful  to  the
community at large, regardless of background.”

In recent years, “holiday” has been increasingly substituted
for “Christmas” by the PC police.  Christians have fought back
and are daring to say “Merry Christmas!” again.  However, in
the case of “Christmas Revels,” it is a sham. The use of the
word  Christmas  in  the  title  of  a  show  about  the  winter
solstice is false advertising.

https://www.catholicleague.org/exploiting-christmas/

